
May 15th, 2017 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Happy Mother’s Day! We hope you had a relaxing and enjoyable day with your 

families. Last week, the students had a lot of fun preparing their Mother’s Day 

gifts to take home. We also spent some time getting ready for the Volunteer tea. 

The students worked with their buddies in Grade 1 to plant flowers that ended 

up as centerpieces and gifts for our amazing volunteers. While planting, they 

also learned about the habit “Synergize” or that working together is better. A big 

thank you again to all of the wonderful volunteers we have donated their time 

around the school.  

 

This week and next week are two shorter weeks of school. During the upcoming 

week, we will continue our spelling words. This week we will be practicing the 

words: each, which, do. On the review, we will add in two random words from 

previous weeks.  

 

Also as a reminder please send in a photo of your child somewhere in Canada. 

We will be using these pictures during our Canada 150 assembly at the end of 

the month. Photos should be emailed to “adlee@cbe.ab.ca”.  

 

 

Reminders: 

- May 19 – PD day, no school 

- May 22 – Victoria Day, no school 

- May 26 – Kindergarten and Grade 1 assembly (10 am for AM class and 

2pm for PM class). 

- June 6 – Field trip to Calgary Tower (Ms. Enerson’s classes) 

- June 7 – Field trip to Calgary Tower (Mr. Rip’s classes) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

- In the blue 

notebook 

complete half 

a page 

printing the 

word ‘each’.   

- Home 

reading book 

exchange. 

- In the blue 

notebook 

complete half 

a page 

printing the 

word ‘which’. 

 

- In the blue 

notebook 

complete half 

a page 

printing the 

word ‘do’.   

- Home 

reading book 

exchange. 

 

Spelling 

Review 

- Return 

homework in 

homework 

folder. 

 

No school – 

PD day 

 

Have a “shorter” week of school. 

 

Mr. Rip and Ms. Enerson 


